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Dear Sir we write to inform you that we are both in full support of the Lidl planning application number
2020/93308 for the former site of the Spotted Cow pub on New Hey Road, Salendine Nook, Huddersfield.
We would like to see more competition in the local area, thereby making local shopping more affordable and
attractive. It also benefits the environment as it reduces the need to travel to more distant Lidl stores, it also
creates local employment which is very positive.
Regards




